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29th March 2020 
 
 
 
To: Chief Executive Officers  
       Member Firms/Trading Members 
        
      CIRCULAR NO:14-03-2020 

                                                                
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
MARKET HOLIDAY ON 30TH MARCH 2020 
 
In view of the extension of the curfew by the Government, the Colombo 
Stock Exchange (CSE) has decided that the CSE will remain closed for 
Trading on Monday, 30th March 2020.   
 
Accordingly, 30th March 2020 will be considered as a market holiday.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Renuke Wijayawardhane 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
 


